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TO: Gearl Loden, Ph.D. 

FROM: Leigh B. Mobley, Ph.D. 

DATE: July 18, 2016 

RE: Board Policy Revisions 

 

Pursuant to board Policy BDE: 

The board policy manual will be reviewed on a regular basis under the direction of the superintendent 

or designee, in consultation with appropriate Directors, Principals and Staff, and reported to the 

superintendent according to a minimum schedule.  

A review of district policies suggested by the Mississippi School Board Association, led to a suggested 

revision of policy DJEJA.  

The suggested revised policy DJEJA is attached. 

Please consider for approval this revision of policy DJEJA.  

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Leigh B. Mobley, Ph.D. 

 

 


